
 

Ref No.     AIACE/CENTRAL/2023 /   040                             Dated    15.7.2023 

 To 

The Secretary,  

Department of Coal 

Government of India, 

New Delhi 

 Sub: Expression of Thanks for listening the burning issues of executives for resolution 

Dear Sir, 

We are extremely thankful to you for listening the burning issues of executives of CIL /SCCL in one-to-
one meeting with AIACE, represented by its Principal General Secretary Sri P K Singh Rathor on 13th 
July, 2023. 

As intimated earlier, we were able to present our views on the 2 current burning issues viz., 

1. Pay conflict between executives and non-executives- We were able to explain about the Pay conflict 

arising after implementation of wage agreement for workers under NCWA XI.  

2. CMPF Pension– Pension revision of retired executives by restructuring CMPS-1998 

 

AIACE, on behalf of its members and executives of CIL/SCCL, assure commitment to work for the betterment of 

coal industry as a whole. 

 

It is once again requested for needful action for resolution of the issues. 

 

With regards, 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 
 
 


